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December 9, 2016
Mr. Earle Wanzer
Executive Vice President
Business Development
Mill Chem Manufacturing Inc.
650 Bassett Drive
Thomasville, NC 27360

Dear Mr. Wanzer,

I have had the pleasure of presenting your Golden Environmental Odor Eliminator product to various nurse
leaders within key clinical service units at Duke University Health System. As you are aware, in collaboration
with the Duke Product and Resource Equipment Team (PERT), a pilot period was launched between May and
September, 2016. The following patient care settings were identified as pilot locations for the product
based on the prevalence of various sources of malodor: Emergency Department, Wound Care Clinic, Dialysis
Unit — Inpatient, and Dialysis Clinic — Outpatient.

The primary sources of malodor in these settings included emesis (vomit), urine, feces, and wound exudate.
| am excited to report that the feedback received was overwhelmingly positive. The Odor Eliminator
product proved to be extremely effective in eliminating foul odors in the above referenced health settings. |
am now convinced more than ever that the proprietary blend of microorganisms, enzymes, and surfactants
used in the formulation that you espoused performed as promised.

Consistent with the overall Duke Health commitment to create a sustainable environment for high quality
patient care, trial participants were pleased with the quick action of the product, usability, including ease of
use, and the fact that the product was made from pure, renewable, plant extract ingredients that did not
contain dyes, ammonia, or chlorine.

While this letter does not warrant or imply the guarantee of long term commitment or purchase, as an
experienced nursing professional with many years of diverse clinical experience and expertise, | am very
comfortable in expressing confidence in the Odor Eliminator performance introduced by Golden
Environmental. The product is effective for the recommended purpose and | would strongly recommend
the Mill Chem product to other professionals in health facilities to eliminate malodorous smells.

Please contact me if | can provide more information.

With much sincerity,

B newer_
Cheryl Brewer, PhD, MSN, RN
Associate Vice President — Nursing
Private Diagnostic Clinic, PLLC
Duke Health
Cheryl.brewer@duke.edu
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